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EDITORIAL NOTE 
 

The papers included in this volume were presented at the Twentieth 
Annual Symposium on Arabic Linguistics, held on March 3-5 at Western 
Michigan University in Kalamazoo, Michigan. The symposium was sponsored 
by the Arabic Linguistics Society, Western Michigan University, and the 
Center for Language Education and Research (CLEAR) at Michigan State 
University. Mustafa Mughazy was the local organizer of the symposium. The 
twenty-eight papers presented at the symposium were selected on the basis of 
anonymous reviews of the abstracts submitted to the Symposium Committee. 
The twelve papers in this volume were selected through another process of 
peer reviewing and editing. 

The transcription of the non-English data in this volume follows the 
International Phonetic Alphabet or standard equivalents. Arabic emphatics are 
transcribed with a dot underneath the symbol, and long vowels are represented 
as a sequence of two vowels. Some contributors use special symbols that are 
theoretically or computationally motivated; these are explained and justified in 
the text.  

This volume and Twentieth Annual Symposium on Arabic Linguistics 
would not have been possible without the help of many people. I would like to 
thank Elabbas Benmamoun, Mushira Eid, and Dilworth Parkinson for their 
guidance and efforts. Special thanks to Cynthia Running-Johnson for her 
continuous support and invaluable assistance. Tammy Betz and her assistants, 
Marlon Boyd and Victor Demetry, coordinated many of the symposium 
activities and events. Marwa Elzouka provided assistance in formatting the 
manuscript. I am indebted to the anonymous reviewers for their insightful 
comments and suggestions. The preparation and printing of the final 
manuscript was done using the facilities of Western Michigan University. 
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